
 
 

Welcome to Home and School! 
 
River Woods Home & School (H&S) is a group of volunteers that supports our students, 
teachers and staff (like a PTA).  There are no fees – all parents/guardians of River 
Woods students are members. Home & School helps coordinate and run school and 
family events and raises funds to support the school.  
 
ALL parents and guardians are welcome to be involved in making our school a 
great place!  We’re proud of the ways we connected our school community this year. 
Now we’re looking ahead to next year and thrilled to share with you some ways to join 
us! 
 
There are many ways to help out through volunteering your time or talents through 
events, committees, and fundraising. Being involved in Home & School or attending 
meetings is a great way to get to know your school, neighbors, teachers and children’s 
classmates.  
 
Stay tuned - The River Woods summer mailing will include a listing of the many ways 
you can be involved next school year!  
 
Home & School sponsored River Woods family activities include: 
❖​ Kindergarten Connections​ ​ ​ ​ ​ August 
❖​ All School Family Picnic​ ​ ​ ​ ​ August 
❖​ Adult Social​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Fall or Spring​​  
❖​ Carnival​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ February​  
❖​ Ice Cream Socials​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Fall and Spring 

 
Home & School fundraising  
Home & School raises funds through benefits/dine out nights, spirit wear sales, and 
through events like Carnival and the Adult Social. The funds raised through Home & 
School support:  
❖​ Assemblies 
❖​ Birthday books 
❖​ Extra classroom books/materials 
❖​ Indoor recess games  

❖​ Field trips 
❖​ Beautification 
❖​ Hospitality and teacher 
appreciation 

 
If you have any questions about H&S, please contact the 2024-2025 co-presidents of H & S, 

Jacki Chaidez and Meredith Pollack at RiverWoodshands@gmail.com. 
 

Looking Forward to a Great Year 
                                                           

 


